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Extra! Extra! Read all about it!!! Annual Session is in the air! The 

moment we all have been waiting for has arrived. Early-bird registration 

is in full swing and our sights are set on Michigan! The question is… 

have YOU registered?  Annual Session will be held both in-person and 

virtual.  The in-person conference will be held November 2nd through the 

5th in Grand Rapids, Michigan. At this time, there are no limitations on 

attendance.  Currently, we plan to offer all concurrent sessions and 

ignite presentations via on-demand recordings, images of poster 

presentations, potential on-demand recording of the Opening General Session, live access to 

the Affiliate Officer Meetings and Committee Plans of Work Meetings as well as discussion 

forums following the in-person event for continued conversations for all participants.  

So…register today!  By registering today, you will save money!  Early-bird registration will be 

extended until October 1st.  As always, if you know someone who isn’t a member of NEAFCS, 

ask them to join!  The member benefits are limitless. Take care and if you have any questions or 

need to speak with me, don’t hesitate to call (979-865-2078). My email is 

michelle.wright@ag.tamu.edu. It is my privilege to serve as your Vice President of Member 

Resources. 
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